An example of a letter you could send to your Chief Executive, Estates Director or Sustainability Officer is presented below:

Dear CEO/Director of Estates/Sustainability Officer 
You will be aware that the NHS Net Zero report was published in 2020. In it the NHS has promised to become carbon neutral by 2045 and is the first health service in the world to make such a commitment. Although this may seem a long way away, the first interim target is an 80% reduction in the carbon we produce directly, by the end of this decade. 
I am sure that much has been done already in line with the 2009 NHS Carbon Reduction Strategy but I would be interested to know more about how our Trust/Health Board plan to make these further reductions and what individual staff can do to help. 
Yours sincerely 
